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Good morning,
 
We missed the kick-off meeting last week, but Chelan is very interested in the proposed retirement
of the delayed loss return option currently available for returning of transmission losses.
 
Chelan’s PTP transmission use is for dynamically scheduled wind generation (Nine Canyon). The
initial information appears to be very light on how after-the-fact type of tags would be treated under
the proposal or what the options are for return outside of financial.
 
Please let me know if there is more discussion.
 
Thank you,
 
Jay Fintz
Chelan PUD
509.661.4248
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